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Foundation Newsletter  

November 2018 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are so pleased at all the exciting learning adventures the children have been on in their 

first full term at school. The children continue to get more amazing every day! We have a few 

exciting things coming up that we would like to share with you.  

 

The Big Christmas Craft 

After our first successful Big Paint, we would like to invite you in for the - 

‘Big Christmas Craft’ on Monday 3rd December at 2pm.  
We are very excited as we are going to plant our very own Foundation Christmas 

tree in our garden which has been kindly donated by MacPennys Nursery. Part of 

our ‘Big Christmas Craft’ will involve making handmade decorations for the tree as 

well as decorations that can be taken home or given as a gift. 

 

Jack and Jill Nativity  

We are really looking forward to seeing Jack and Jill’s Nativity on - 

Wednesday 19th December at 10am. We would welcome any parent helpers to 

join us for this to support the walk to Jack and Jill’s. If you have had a DBS cleared through 

the office and are willing to help on this date, please let us know.  

 

Foundation Nativity 

We would also like to remind you about our own Nativity on - 

Tuesday 18th December at 9.30am in St Mary’s Church. 

Costumes will be provided for this.   

 

Balanceability: learning to ride a bike 

We are very excited to be launching the Balanceability scheme in Foundation that 

teaches all of the children to safely ride a bike. The children will start by using balance 

bikes then progress to pedal bikes. We believe this will be an invaluable experience 

for their physical development, their confidence and their sense of achievement even 

if they already know how to ride a bike.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. We would like to say a particular thank you for your 

support in Tapestry. We love to see what the children achieve outside of school so please do 

continue sharing this with us. As always, please let us know if you have any questions or 

concerns. Don’t forget to follow us on Twitter (@BPS_JungleTeam) as the Daily Scribe is a 

fantastic opportunity to talk to your children about their day’s learning adventure.  

 

Also a reminder that school finishes at 1.30pm on the 21st December! 
 

The Foundation team 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwifv9Gb5efeAhULAsAKHcmfDt8QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.clipartmax.com/middle/m2K9A0m2Z5b1Z5m2_christmas-~-christmas-lights-clipart-border-animated-christmas-tree-clip-art/&psig=AOvVaw0UHzwge-0gx7S_ZGB2yQr_&ust=1542968898006614
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiD1pWk5ufeAhVFNOwKHUZQCBUQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://clipart-library.com/christmas-clipart.html&psig=AOvVaw0UFVRdT-CYhOVYJmulMQeW&ust=1542969161148847
https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiDgr7m5ufeAhVCzaQKHZxYBvcQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.thesprucecrafts.com/free-santa-clip-art-1356291&psig=AOvVaw2OiTwgxlHyodFERP9hmekg&ust=1542969312252118
http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwi07e3T5-feAhUEsKQKHd50DUEQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=http://www.cyclingireland.ie/cycling-news-item/splashes-and-smiles-the-order-of-the-day-at-bike-fest-2016/2088&psig=AOvVaw2IOK9W8gej6TZ7NpTKf2vx&ust=1542969525494398

